
    St Peter’s School Summer Fair 

Saturday 16
th
 June 2018 

      

SAVE THE DATE! 
 
 

 

This year’s Summer Fair will be held on the afternoon of Saturday 16
th

 June. 

Fingers crossed the weather will be dry! 
 
There will be all the usual stalls including: 

 

 BBQ & drinks 

 Ice cream 

 Candy Floss & sweets 

 Toys 

 Books 

 Games 

 Displays / Beat the goalie 

 Bouncy Castles 

 Coconut Shy 

 Homemade cakes 
 
We will be looking for the following items closer to the time, so if possible please put 
aside: 
 

 Toys including cuddly toys 

 Books 

 Items for tombola 

 School Uniform (for the second hand uniform stall) 

 Bottles / sweet jars 
 
If you have your own company and would like to advertise in the Summer Fair brochure 
or donate a raffle prize, please contact Lynn Dundas ASAP on 07740835523. Thank 
you so much to those parents and businesses who have already kindly donated. 
 
The school fair can only run if we get plenty of help to run stalls and setting it up on the 
Friday afternoon/Saturday morning. Any help from parents/grandparents is greatly 
appreciated. More information will follow shortly about how you can sign up to help. 
 
The funds raised really make a difference to all the children at school and events like this 
can only happen with your support.  
 
We’ll be sending out more information over the next few weeks so please keep checking 
the daily school email & also in school bags for the raffle tickets nearer the time. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The St Peter’s Social and Fundraising Committee 

 
 


